
Town of Fitzwilliam 

Board of Selectmen 

P.O. Box 725 

Fitzwilliam, NH 03447 

 

Woodbrook Owner 

April 5, 2010 

RE: 911 STREET ADDRESS NUMBER 

 

The Board of Selectmen, at the request of Woodbrook Camp and Tennis Club, has officially 911 numbered 

all buildings within Woodbrook. This project was conducted by the NH Bureau of Emergency 

Communications Mapping Unit. 

Please be advised that the following 911 street address number has been issued by the State of NH for 

your building: 

_(Woodbrook Address)_______________ 

The effective date of your new street address is APRIL 15, 2010 

Per the Town of Fitzwilliam Building/Dwelling Number ordinance, this number must be displayed in a 

visible location. For primary buildings readily visible from the street, the number shall be conspicuously 

displayed on the side of the building facing the street. These numbers must be a minimum of 2 ¾” high and 

1 ½” wide and of contrasting color to the means of support (i.e. a different color than the color of your 

building). For primary buildings not visible, the assigned number shall be displayed on a post at the end of 

the driveway. This must be made visible on a year-round basis. 

If you should have any questions, please call the selectmen’s office at (603) 585-7723. 

Thomas F. Parker, Chairman 

Susan S. Silverman 

Nancy W. Carney 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN 


